



CITY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE

PAUL M. ZIEHLER City Administrative Officer Clerk/Treasurer

> 414/302-8294 414/302-8207 (Fax)

City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

> pziehler@westalliswi.gov www.westalliswi.gov

January 31, 2013

The Honorable Mayor Dan Devine and Members of the Common Council 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis WI 53214

Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members:

This letter transmits to you the 2012-2014 Salary/Benefit Adjustments Report for Non-Represented City Employees. This information was presented to the Administration & Finance Committee at its January 28, 2013 meeting, and was approved in concept at that time. Staff was directed to introduce this matter at the February 5, 2013 Common Council meeting for formal approval.

If you have any questions concerning this report, or need further information or clarification, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Paul M. Ziehler,

City Administrative Officer

Clerk/Treasurer

PMZ:jfw Attachment

ADM\ORDRES\MCC.2012-14 SALARYRPT